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Fall is approaching and we can feel the crisp 
mornings and the warm afternoons. It is a
reminder that we are getting closer to
Election Day; just 52 days till early election, 
starting Oct. 22nd to Nov. 4th. 
Election Day is Nov. 8th. It is time for us to step up and 
become united behind all our Republican Candidates, 
regardless of whom we voted for in the primary. 
Adam Laxalt and Joe Lombardo need us and our local candidates
need volunteers to walk neighborhoods, phone banks,
testimonials, meet & greets and Poll Watchers. 
Sign up through the GOP office with Garrett for a poll watcher
class, attend WRW’s next luncheon and bring a guest. 
It’s time to be bold, stand up for the truth and speak out with your
voice and your vote. It’s up to us to make a difference.
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Empowering Republican women to have an
important voice at the political table

Glenda

Happy Fall Y'all

Meet our new 1st Vice President!
Meet our new, official 1st VP- Kim Bacchus! Voted in by the

board last June. Kim is no stranger to WRW and jumped right in
to our events! Kim balances her time between fun with her

three granddaughters and very active involvement in Republican
politics. She has been active in the WCRCC, the NvFRW, and her
local club, WRW. She has represented her party as a delegate at

the national level, served as Chairman of the Republican
Women of Northern Nevada PAC (RWNN PAC). Kim worked as a
Triage nurse in Madison, WI until she moved to Reno with her

neurologist husband, Malcolm, in 1980.
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WRW Rocks The Basque Fry!

Ladies for Laxalt Launch
Adam Laxalt officially launched the Ladies for Laxalt Campaign last week in Reno with 

26 WRW women attending the kick-off event in Reno. The event included a panel discussion 
by Jaime Laxalt, Cindy Carano, and Patty Cafferata as well as Ted Cruz’s wife, Heidi Cruz.

We women are a powerful force… we know it’s time for a change… and we’ll work to
make it happen. WRW women were the largest contingent in attendance! Well done!

Once again, the members and friends of WRW were Rock Stars at the Corley Ranch in
Gardnerville for the 7 th Annual Basque Fry! Over 40 women and men of our club came out in

force to celebrate and meet the challenge of Making Nevada RED Again! That’s almost half of
our total membership! Impressive and expressive to show our support for such an awesome

line-up of amazing speakers! Way to go WRW!! Let’s get Laxalt and Lombardo elected!
Everyone…. EVERYONE can do a small part to make a mighty tidal wave! See you all at the 

WRW Wednesday Night Phone Bank Bash for Lombardo at his campaign 
headquarters, 4-6pm. It’s fun and super easy with Sidekick! 

Contact Alex Bacchus at alex@joelombardofornv.com. See y’all there! 






September Luncheon 
You can RSVP online at our website with Paypal or credit card! 

RSVP NOW

https://washoerepublicanwomen.com/dues-payment


Submitted for use in the
newsletter by Melissa Vagujhelyi



Let's see your best memes! Submit to

michonkessler@gmail.com by the 25th 
of every month to be in the running! 

WRW Rides Again for Joe Lombardo



Once again, members and

supporters were out walking
neighborhoods, covering the

phone, and making
connections for our next

Nevada Governor, Joe
Lombardo!  It “takes a village”
folks, to achieve this election

win. Wednesday nights, 
4-6pm, and Saturday

mornings are our time to push
this election over the finish

line. Let’s do it! 
Let’s join forces to remove
Sisolak out of that office



submitted byMelody Lewis

WRW Members showed
up for Coffee with Joe

at Rail City on the 27th.

 Political/ Campaign Hours  
 Ladies we need your help!! 

We need to be reporting monthly 
 hours for July,Aug, Sept, Oct, Nov. 

and Dec.2022. 
Basque Fry, Ladies for Laxalt, 
meet & greets, walking, calling,

everything you do or attend with
the club, other clubs, rallies, working

for candidates counts!  
Help us win the Diamond Award
from our National Federation of

Republican Women. 
Please report your hours to Phyllis.



Barbara Vucanovich Scholarship Update
Andrew has finished Plebe summer. Plebe summer challenged the midshipmen,
both mentally and physically. Andrew was up at 5:00 AM every morning and out the
door by 5:30 AM for physical fitness training. During the day there were lectures on
honor, integrity and what is expected of the naval officer. There were obstacle
courses that tested teamwork as well as personal physical strength, sports, like
wrestling, boxing periods, swim qualifications, (Andrew really did phenomenal in the
pool challenges) sailing, learning how to stand watch, tons of pushups for fun,
marching and marching and marching, and so much more. He had to memorize
passages while being screamed at to simulate recall under stress. It was a grueling
summer, but Andrew thrived. His parents were amazed with his new maturity and
beliefs of what was important. The academic year begins August 22, 2022 we will be
receiving a new address for Andrew at the end of the month. We can start sending
Andrew his CandiO Boxes starting in September. A CandiO box is a package, from
family or friends, opened during the Candidate Officer phase of training- usually
week 9. Basically, a CandiO box is a personal Navy Care package filled with snacks,
photos, and letters of congratulations; decorated inside and out. 
He so excited to receive anything. Andrew and his parents sent a very special thank
you note to WRW after receiving his WRW scholarship that I will share with you all at
the next meeting. We will have a basket at WRW monthly meetings that you can
drop your items in and then we will send Andrew his CandiO Box every month.
Please keep Andrew and his family in your thoughts and prayers. 
Thank you in advance. WRW members are the best!
         Respectfully submitted, 
         Darlene Rudy 
         Chairman of the Barbara Vucanovich Scholarship

In his very first television ad in 2011, Mark
appeared with his mother, Joy. It was a delightful
exchange between Joy and Mark regarding Social
Security benefits. The Wall Street Journal found the
ad thought-provoking enough to run an article on
it, including a photo of Mark and Joy. The original
article was framed and presented to Congressman
Amodei in appreciation for his commitment to the
health and welfare of all Nevadans.



Click here




NvFRW events in Vegas!
Girls Trip!! 

https://washoe.plocation.net/pollaccess/PollWorkerReview.aspx


STATUE OF LIBERTY
“Give me your tired, your poor,

Your huddled masses yearning to breathe free,
The wretched refuse of your teeming shore;

Send these, the homeless, tempest-tost to me,
I lift my lamp beside the golden door!”



·Plaque on the pedestal of the Statue of Liberty



One of the most famous monuments in American history, the Statue of Liberty was built by France and dedicated in 1886

as a gift of friendship to the United States. Erected on an island in New York Harbor at enormous cost, the 305-foot
copper colossus has greeted generations of immigrants arriving in the United States seeking a better life and the promise

of freedom.



The statue is placed on Liberty Island, which was named Bedloe’s Island until 1956, when the name was officially changed.
The statue is based on the Colossus of Rhodes, a giant statue in Greece that was one of the Seven Wonders of the World,

before its destruction in an earthquake in 226 B.C.



The same architect who later built the famous Eiffel Tower in Paris, designed Lady Liberty’s “skeleton,” a system of steel
girders that keeps the thin copper shell in place. 

A smaller replica stands in Paris.



Adapted From, Oppenheim, D.S. (2007), The Intellectual Devotional – American History, New York City, Rodale Inc.

Happy Birthday

Americanism by Jane Hillerby



Carolyn Campobasso

Maureen Feeney 
Katalin Kader-Lynn

Leya Ladzinski
 



Submitted by Steph Hanzlik

Darlene Ruedy
Cindy Sullivan
Kathryn Burke
Kelly Erisman




September 11, 2001, is a Solemn Reminder 
 that even the strong, free nation that we can  be

touched by hatred and destruction. Although not a
national holiday, September 11th is commemorated as

Patriot Day in honor of all those who died that day.





Book was won by Molly
Cutrona , Congressman Mar
Amodei’s Chief of Staff from
DC at our August Luncheon

New Associate Members

Dawn Granata

The Biden Administration’s
Proposed Title IX Rule Will End

Women’s Sports
The Biden Education Department
is rewriting federal regulations to

force school districts, colleges,
and universities to allow males to

compete in women’s sports.
We believe women’s sports

should be for women. Please go
to the website sited above and

send in your comments. They are
only accepting comments from

the public till Sept 14th! 
Please click on the link below to
leave your comments. They have
a very well written letter that you

can just add your name to!
Let's protect our girls! 

Go to 
https://protecttitle9.org/

In 1882, in NYC, 10,000-20,000 workers
took unpaid time off on

that day to march to honor the American
worker. The parade, was filled

with music, flags, and badges, ending with
a huge picnic. This peaceful

protest caught the attention of legislators
and workers alike. By 1885,

several states had considered legislation
for an official “labor day,” and 

in 1894, Congress declared the first
Monday of September a national legal
holiday. Today it is still celebrated with

picnics, backyard BBQs and local parades,
honoring the American worker.




https://protecttitle9.org/


Committee Chairs

Achievement Awards 
Kim Bacchus

Americanism 
Jane Hillerby

Armed Services 
Melissa Vagujhelyi
Budget/Finance  
Steph Hanzlik & 

Diane Todd
Bylaws 

Darlene Ruedy & 
Cindi Chandler

Historian
Karen Fillmore

Legislative
Melissa Clement

Literacy
Kate Sweeney
Membership 
Day Younker
Newsletter

Michon Kessler



Campaign 
Phyllis Westrup

Caring for America 
Tomoko Rogers

Chaplain 
Nancy Bazner

Corresponding Secretary
 Linda Lynch
Directory 

Jane Hillerby
Fundraising 

Liz Lord

Nominating
Steph Hanzlik

Parliamentarian
Cindi Chandler

Barbara Vucanovich 
Military

Scholarship
Darlene Ruedy

Website
Michon Kessler

Youth Outreach
Pending

WRW Supported Businesses
Agtron Inc., Scientific Coffee Workshops
Parkpolitical.com - Political Consulting 

Brothers Barbecue
Clement Weather

International Minute Press
Haven Salon Studios

Look Nook Salon
TJ Duncan Golf Management

Williamson Wines
Victoria Gavranovic-Saad, Realtor 

Christine Kreins,RD, CSOWM, Registered Dietitian
Lyla Bleu Apparel & Jewelry

Dough Boys Donuts
Mary Corcoran, ASTA Verified Travel Advisor

Wild Island Adventure Park, Arger Family Estate 
Hall & Wrye Plastic Surgeons 

The Club at Arrow Creek
The Garden of Reno 

Pat Wallis, Artist 
Roden & Fields, Melissa Clement, Consultant




The mission of the Washoe Republican
Women is to support and promote the

principles and philosophy of the
Republican party. We provide a forum for

discussion of key issues affecting our
community and nation, and an opportunity
for women of all ages throughout Washoe

County to engage and support the
Republican party, the National Federation

of Republican Women, and the Nevada
Federation of Republican Women.

WRW Mission Statement



Membership renewals are coming up!


